
Thursday 31st October 2024

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Whanau

Y4/5 2024 Cricket Training
We are looking for expressions of interest for students to attend cricket training sessions after school on
Friday afternoons from 3:15pm - 4:15pm, starting on the 15th Of November until 13th of December.
Students who participate in this training will get the opportunity to participate in trials for the school
team who will represent Elim Christian College at the HPPA Inter school cricket competition in Term 1 of
2025. The training sessions will continue next term until the trials take place.

Training: Friday’s 3:15pm - 4:15pm, starting 15th of November.

Parents/Caregivers: Please complete the online interest registration form below by Wednesday 6th

November.

2024 Y4/5 Cricket Training Interest Registration

Please note: This is just an expression of interest. Depending on the number of students who register
their interest, will determine if we have enough students to train and form a team.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Anna van Leeuwen
Junior Years Assistant Lead
anna.vanleeuwen@elim.school.nz

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdKY0kmsEqH2TnjHTguDcQ4tPGceZ0xfg7do7T-yAiEiwZlg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:anna.vanleeuwen@elim.school.nz

